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Kia ora koutou Tinui whānau and friends! 

 I have had a very busy week.  Teaching in Room 4 Monday 

Tuesday where our independent learning is developing and 

students are becoming more and more independent and 

intrinsically motivated learners.  Ask you Room 4 child to 

explain how it works and get them to log into their Google 

Drive and show you their learning. 

On Wednesday I attended Future Focussed Teaching 

professional development delivered by ​Carolyn Stuart​ who 

was a school principal and is now delivering professional 

development around goal setting, and mapping the journey to 

achieve your goals.  This was particularly relevant to our 

schools journey which is focussing on developing 21st 

century learners who are able to be independent and able to 

identify what they need to learn next and he steps they 

need to take to get there.   

On Thursday I attended an NZEI meeting for principals 

around the offer made to principals from the latest round 

of negotiations,  a Masterton principals cluster meeting and 

a Whakaoriori Kahui Ako (Community of Learning)  meeting. 

It is good to be back at school and hanging out with the kids 

again to be honest! Even if I am in my office typing this. 

Going back in time to Monday we had our first Board of 

Trustees meeting for our new trustees Kylie Meredith and 

Lisa Shelton.  At the meeting we farewelled Luce Williams 

who has been a long serving BoT member and Kylie Blyth who 

has been board chairperson for the past 18 months.  Their 

service to school will be recognised officially at the end of 

year final assembly. 

On Monday we are being visited by two 5th year masters 

students from Canada who are studying education and want 

to look at the way we are teaching and learning at Tinui 

School .  This has come about because my principal appraiser 

is impressed with the independent learning journey we are 

on and thinks these students will benefit from seeing what 

we are doing at Tinui School.  This is very high praise for our 

school and it just goes to show that you can be cutting edge 

even at a small school like ours.  

I’m looking forward to the feast of sport (namely Super 

Rugby playoffs, International League Tests, State of Origin 

and a smattering of World Cup Cricket.) this weekend while 

I read and write term 2 reports and plan learning for our 

kids.  I hope you all have a great weekend too! 

If you need to contact me please do so at school or on 

principal@tinui.school.nz 

 

Have a great weekend!  

 

Nga mihi 

Richard Lennox 

WEEK 8 RESPECT AWARD 

RECIPIENTS 

Each week we give a RESPECT award to 

students who have been demonstrating and role 

modelling our Tinui School RESPECT values.  

  

 

This week Joseph received his award for all 

those words he has learnt to help him read! 

and Zarn received his award for Managing his 

learning and striving for Success.  
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Important Dates 

27/6 Rural Kids session 2 

28/6 Year 7 and 8 Technology 

2/7 Regional Cross Country 

2/7 Room 4 Marae visit 

5/7 Year 7 and 8 Technology 

5/7 End of Term  

22/7 Term 3 Starts 

 

 

CHECK OUT THE SCHOOL 

WEBSITE 

http://www.tinui.school.nz/  
 

 

 

 

PLEASE REVIEW OUR 

POLICIES 

Go to our school docs site 

www.schooldocs.co.nz 

Search for Tinui School  and use 

Username :  tinui 

Password  : respect 

Look for the red POLICY UNDER REVIEW 

tab.  Policies under review are Please feel 

free to make comments on any of the policies 

under review.  We need your input. 

 

Coasties B Grade 11 a-side Hockey 

2019 

We play MBA Black at 5pm on the Trust House Turf 

on Monday night. 

 

Coasties Rugby 
 

Saturday 22nd June 
 

Senior B’s vs Martinborough 1pm  
Senior A’s vs Marist 2:35pm 
 
Both games at Home, get down and support the boys at the 
Whareama Domain!! 
 

 

BUS STUFF…. 
 

 

Our bus drivers have asked that if your child 

is not on the bus in the morning that you 

notify them either the night before or on 

the morning as they have been waiting at 

stops for students who are not going to be 

on the bus.  This can cause the bus to run 

late.  

 

If you need to contact Kirsten Palmer (Tinui 

Valley/Castlepoint ) call her on 929 8805. 

 

If you need to contact Neil Palmer 

(Mangapakeha/Annedale ) call him on 372 6459. 
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HAVE YOU DOWNLOADED 

THE SCHOOL LOOP APP? 
 

Download the Skool Loop App from 

the ​App Store​ or ​Google Play 

We will be sending notices and 

alerts through the app soon. 

You will be able to access the school calendar, 

report absences and sign permission slips.  

Make sure you enable push notifications so you 

don’t miss a thing. 

 

 

 

FRIDAY LUNCH MENU 
Tinui Village Pantry 

renee@tinui-village-pantry.co.nz  

or 021 146 5700 

 

Hot Chips $2.00  

Small Mince Savoury $2.00  

Hotdog $3.00  

American Hotdog $3.00  

Mince & Cheese Pie $3.00  

Homemade Sausage Roll $3.50  

Sandwich  

Toasted/Fresh (2 fillings) $4.00  

Fresh Fruit $1.00  

Hot Chocolate                $3.50  

Flavoured Milk $3.00  

Fruit Juice $3.00  

Juicies (real fruit ice block)$2.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Suicide in Rural New Zealand is higher than any other 
demographic having a lasting ripple effect through a community - 
especially with our young people, who are often the largest statistic. 
 
ABOUT THE EVENT 
 
On the 2019 Speak Up Tour, Elle, Jess and many inspirational 
local and national speakers will host a casual evening of talks & 
tips on the topic of getting through the tough times on whilst living 
in isolation, and how to navigate the storms together as a 
community. 
 
BRING YOUR WILL TO LIVE : Be apart of the powerful 'Speak Up' 
with hundreds of dogs kicking off the night at the venue from 
6.30pm, where we have a moment of silence for those that have 
lost the battle of depression and then a 'bark up' in unison breaks 
the silence. A group photo will be taken as a momento for your 
community, a reminder of collective strength. 
 
As part of the event, we will provide dinner and entertainment. A 
charity auction will take place thanks to the kind generosity of 
businesses in your local community with all funds going to the 
on-going education tours of Will to Live. 
 
If you would like to donate an auction item to this event, please get 
in touch with : 
 
Wairarapa Young Farmers: Ashley Greer - 027 453 5043 
South Wairarapa Young Farmers: Petra Fransen - 022 172 2500 
Rural Support Trust: John Roberts - 027 200 0851 
 
6pm start, Bark Up at 6:30pm 
Venue Space is limited. Get your tickets in the link below ($10) 
https://www.eventbrite.co.nz/e/will-to-lives-2019-speak-up-tour-glad
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FARMSTAY ACCOMMODATION WANTED 

Massey University is currently looking for farmstay             

accommodation within the Central Districts area for             

short course groups studying Bachelor of Agri-Science at               

South Korean and Japanese universities. We need             

farmstays who are willing to:  

● Host students – times to be confirmed; and  

● Welcome students into their homes and show             

them the workings of a farm in NZ. The students                   

are interested in gaining knowledge and           

understanding of farming practice in NZ.  

Farmstay hosts will be paid weekly board which includes                 

an allowance for the provision of week-day farm related                 

experiences and knowledge for the students.  

If you, or anyone you know, is interested in hosting a                     

student or has any queries then please email               

homestaypn@massey.ac.nz​  as soon as possible. 

stone-wairarapa-tickets-62247900145 
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